CANADA POSTES
POST CANADA

May 7/2021
Dear Community Mailbox customer:

We apologize for the interruption in mail
delivery. Your mail is available to you at
the Espanola Post Office. Your new
community mailboxes should be installed
next week.

Clive Henderson

Local Area Superintendent
Canada Post

1208 Richards Street, ON POR1J0



